
 

2020 Street Improvement Project 
 

Project Update - August 14, 2020  

Project Informa�on 

 

This week, the City’s contractor began placing the roadway subbase and aggregate. The roadbed work will con�nue into the 

beginning of next week, followed by the installa�on of concrete curb and gu�er. Currently, the contractor is scheduled to pave 

the first layer of bituminous the week of August 27th. Please note this schedule is weather dependent, subject to change,  and 

will be updated as necessary.  
 

Informa�on about the scope of improvements, frequently asked ques�ons and project contacts are included in this newsle�er. 

As the project progresses, should you have any ques�ons, please reach out to the contacts listed below. During construc�on, an 

on-site representa�ve will be present on site each day who will be your first point of contact and fastest way to get an answer 

for all ques�ons regarding construc�on.  Newsle�ers will be delivered or emailed weekly, and posted on the City’s website as 

the project progresses to inform property owners of the progress and upcoming construc�on schedule. 
 

Construc�on working hours within the City of Mahtomedi are 7am-7pm during weekdays and 8am-5pm on Saturdays.  Work is 

not permi�ed on Sundays or holidays.  

Project Updates | Visit the City's website at ci.mahtomedi.mn.us 

Doorhangers and Email 
 

During the course of 

construc�on, the primary method of 

communica�on will be as-needed via 

doorhanger. Please be sure to check your 

door each day for a bright-colored 

doorhanger to alert you to items such as 

the start of construc�on, possible water 

shut downs (in specific loca�ons), 

temporary mail informa�on (in specific 

loca�ons), and sod or seed informa�on, 

etc.  

 

Email will also be used to communicate 

project schedule updates, where the work 

will be occurring, and upcoming impacts to 

residents. If you would like to be included 

on the email list, please send an email to 

the Project Engineer, Lydia Ener, at 

lener@wsbeng.com. 

 

Dylan Casey 

On-Site Representa�ve 

612-283-7466 

Lydia Ener 

Project Engineer 

763-270-3464 

lener@wsbeng.com 

 

Nick Guilliams 

Project Manager 

651-286-8468 

 

Bob Goebel 

Public Works Director 

651-773-9730 

Project Improvements 

 

The 2020 Street Improvements project 

involves street, trail, storm, and watermain 

improvements on Birchwood Road and 

Lost Lake Court.  

 

Due to the watermain improvements, 

temporary water will be installed on 

Birchwood Road. Proper�es will receive a 

doorhanger prior to the turn over of water 

to the temporary system.  

 

It will be the project team’s goal to 

minimize impacts to residents during 

construc�on ac�vi�es,  however, no 

ma�er how hard we try, construc�on 

ac�vi�es generate dust, noise, and 

temporary inconveniences. Occasionally, 

construc�on will generate vibra�ons that 

you may feel within your home. These 

vibra�ons do not typically cause problems, 

however, if you have any ques�ons please 

contact  Dylan Casey.  


